
From: Lauren McDonald
To:
Subject: Request for information - Waterfront
Date: Monday, 18 November 2019 04:44:00 p.m.

Dear 
 
I am responding  to your request for information made via our Customer Services Agency at
Council on Thursday 14 November 2019, the message received as  –
request a legal document for the public in regards to the Waterfront.  Would like the document to
state that if the private sector funding dries up that the public sector are not then asked to cover the
short fall.
 
I advise that your request is refused under section 17(e) of the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA), that no such document exists at Council.  We are
therefore unable to provide you with this.
As we have refused your request, you are advised that you have the right to seek a review of our
decision by the Office of the Ombudsman.  I have provided below a link to the Office of the
Ombudsman website and contact telephone number:
 
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/make-a-complaint/complaining-about-access-to-official-
information-551307291224432 or you may make contact via telephone on 0800 802 602.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 

Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP              
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